Teacher Conferences 
Communication between parents and teachers is very important. Parents are encouraged to speak to teachers on the phone before requesting a parent conference. Often times, a phone call will be all the communication that is necessary to get the required information (218-4100).  However, if a conference with all the teachers is deemed necessary by the counselor it will be scheduled for 2:00 on a day the counselor and the parent are both available. Parents also have the option to meet individually with only one teacher. These individual meetings may be scheduled directly with the teacher. 
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Concerned About Your Child’s Academic Performance?  Follow These Steps: 

1. Contact your son or daughter’s teacher by phone or email. Please be sure to include your phone number in the message or email. All staff email addresses are available through the staff directory.  
2. Monitor your child’s homework by checking their Agenda daily or checking to see if the teacher has a website.
  
3. Make sure your son or daughter stays after school for extra help from 2 PM-3 PM. There are late buses available. 
  
4. Would you like a progress report? Students are responsible for obtaining a progress report from the counseling office or on the counseling website (http://www.nscsd.org -( high school -( School Counselors).
5. If you have tried all of the above resources, and are still looking for more information then you may wish to request a Parent Teacher Conference.
